
 

 

CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 

Notice: Upcoming Improvements 

 
 

SE 4TH AVENUE STORMWATER IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
 

The City of Fort Lauderdale and 

Southeastern Engineering Contractors will 

be making improvements to the 

stormwater system along SE 4th Avenue 

between SE 16th Court and SE 16th Street 

in Poinciana Park. The work includes: 

• Installing a new 24-inch stormwater 

pipe to replace an existing 

obsolete corrugated metal pipe 

• Restoring pavement, sidewalk, and 

curbing as needed 
 

Construction will begin on Monday, May 

13, 2024, and is expected to be 

completed in mid-June 2024. Work will 

take place Monday through Friday 

between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m. This schedule 

is subject to change based on inclement 

weather or other unforeseen 

circumstances. 
 

Traffic and Parking Impacts 

• SE 4th Avenue between SE 16th Court and SE 16th Street will be open to local traffic only while 

this work is taking place. Traffic control personnel will direct traffic as needed. 

• Crews will attempt to coordinate with neighbors prior to the start of operations that may affect 

driveway access. 

• Please follow posted signs and drive with caution in the area.  
 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience and thank our neighbors for their patience during 

construction. 
 

For more information or questions, contact: 

Sayd Hussain, City of Fort Lauderdale Project Manager II 

954-828-5678 or shussain@fortlauderdale.gov 
 

Javier Oliva, Southeastern Engineering Project Manger 

786-820-5305 or javier@southeasterneng.com 
 

City of Fort Lauderdale Neighbor Service Center 

954-828-8000 or lauderserv@fortlauderdale.gov 

 
 
If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call 954-828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.  
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